
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff 

From: Deacon Dennis Gorsuch, Ecumenical & Inter-Religious Commission Chair  

Re: The North State Ecumenical Conference Panel Discussion & Prayer Service 

Date: January 6, 2020 

 

 

Dear Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff, 

 

The North State Ecumenical Conference is pleased to invite you to two special events on 

Thursday, January 23, 2020 at the Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament during the Week of 

Prayer for Christian Unity.  The theme for this day of prayer and fellowship is They Showed Us 

Unusual Kindness. 

 

 2:00 p.m. with a Panel Discussion featuring several religious leaders   

 7:00 p.m. prayer service will be held at with Bishop Mark Holmerud as the Speaker 

 

We are looking forward to having you join us.  Kindly R.S.V.P. by January 6, 2020 or contact me, 

Deacon Dennis Gorsuch, at (916) 984-8550 or e-mail dennisgorsuch@comcast.net.  

 

  

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Deacon Dennis Gorsuch  

Ecumenical & Inter-Religious Commission Chair 

Diocese of Sacramento 
 

ECUMENICAL & INTER-

RELIGIOUS COMMISSION  

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 
2110 Broadway  Sacramento, California  95818  (916) 733-0253  (916) 733-0224  
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The North State Ecumenical Conference invites you to

DAY OF PRAYER AND FELLOWSHIP
Thursday, January 23, 2020
Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament
1017 11th St, Sacramento, CA 95814

2:00-3:30pm	� Panel featuring several religious leaders

7:00-8:00pm	� Prayer Service with Rev. Mark Holmerud 
Bishop of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America

For questions, contact Deacon Dennis Gorsuch at (916) 984-8550 or dennisgorsuch@comcast.net
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